
We’re making it easier than ever to shop for your child’s uniform! 

From Monday the 31st March, King’s High School and Warwick 
Preparatory School will transition from an onsite uniform shop to an 
online-only service, managed through our Online Distribution Centre.

The final trading day for the onsite school shop will be Friday the 28th 
March. After this date, all uniform purchases will be available exclusively 

online at www.stevensons.co.uk

If you have any questions our Customer Care team is available via our 
Livechat service or via email customerservices@stevensons.co.uk

Our FAQs section on our website also has additional helpful information 
should you need it.

My Family Feature
Use our ‘My family’ functionality for quick & easy online shopping, 
for all the family.

Online Ordering
You can place your order quickly and easily for delivery to your 
home address or for collection from school, whichever is more 
convenient for you.

Need to make a return?
If you need to exchange or return garments you can still do so via 
the shop during the above opening hours or you can arrange a 
freepost return via our website. Just follow the simple instructions 
in our Returns section.

We’re Moving!


